Dear Mr Stevens

Your Request for Information: FOI-0272-19

Thank you for your request for information.

Your request and the response are below:

Please advise the following information with regards to the recruitment of the Group Chief **Pharmacist:**

1. How many applications were received for the post of Group Chief Pharmacist?

6

2. How many of these applications were shortlisted and invited to interview?

3

3. How many were interviewed?

2

4. What is the job titles of those on the interview panel?

Chief Medical Officer, Director of Quality Performance, Regional Pharmacist, HR Business Partner.

If you are dissatisfied on how your request has been handled, you can complain in writing to:

The Information Governance Manager, Barts Health NHS Trust,

Email: foi@bartshealth.nhs.uk

Postal address:

The Information Governance Manager, c/o Archives & Records Centre, Barts Health NHS Trust, Lower Ground Floor, 9 Prescot St, Aldgate, **E1 8PR**

If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner (Tel: 01625 545 745). Details are shown at www.ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Maria Björklund

Freedom of Information Co-ordinator Barts Health NHS Trust 9 Prescot Street London, E1 8PR

T: 020 7480 4866

Website: www.bartshealth.nhs.uk

foi@bartshealth.nhs.uk

Please note our new Records Management email address – RecordsManagement@bartshealth.nhs.uk
See our Records Management pages on the intranet here.